Cub Scouts Continue To Meet
During COVID

Here’s How Pack 1620, Plymouth Continue
to Meet During the Winter Months Despite
COVID.

Thanks to their charter organization, Rotary Club of Plymouth
and One-Stop Painting & Renovating they are providing fabulous
programs that keep the Cub Scouts coming back! Den Leader Cory
Mace went to the Rotary Club and asked if they knew of a local
business who would be willing to open up space for the pack
until their regular meeting location is available again. Jeff
Cohen, owner of One-Stop Painting was happy to help out.

Have you helped your unit receive positive press? Send it
along!

Read More


https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/cub-scouts-continue-to-meet-during-covid/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/cub-scouts-continue-to-meet-during-covid/
mailto:scoutingstories@mayflowerbsa.org
mailto:scoutingstories@mayflowerbsa.org
https://www.wickedlocal.com/story/old-colony-memorial/2021/02/13/cub-scouts-hold-meetings-among-bizarre-decor-one-stop-painting/6705297002/

